
 
DEADLINE - Friday 1st March - Have your say on proposed development 

sites in Barns Green & Itchingfield. 
Click this link to comment 

 
 

The Horsham District Local Plan 2023 - 2040 is open for public review and comment until 

Friday 1st March 2024. 

 

Why this matters to you: 

 

Horsham's Local Plan defines strategy for development in the District from 2023 - 2040. 

 

The Regulation 19 consultation is the last opportunity that members of the Public have to 

comment before it before it is submitted for examination, and subsequently, adoption. 

 

Horsham's proposed Local Plan identifies ('allocates') 3 sites which it envisages could be 

developed (see page 176) in Barns Green & Itchingfield Parish.  These are: 

 

• BGR1: Land South of Smugglers Lane, 3.3 hectares (50 homes)  

• BGR2: Land South of Muntham Drive, 1.85 hectares (25 homes)  

• BGR3: Land at the Old School Site, Itchingfield, 0.8 hectares (20 homes) 

 

It is important to note that sites corresponding with BGR1 and BGR2 were identified in the 

'Call for Sites' stage of the Itchingfield & Barns Green Neighbourhood Plan (as distinct from 

the Horsham District Local Plan under discussion here): These sites were, after review and 

consultation with parishoners, not selected to be put forward for development. The HDC 

Local Plan makes no reference to the ongoing Sumners Field development which was 

identified as a preferred site in the Neighbourhood Plan and which will deliver 32 homes in 

the Parish. 

 

BGR1 & BGR2 are shown in this map extract from the HDC Local Plan documents: 

 

https://www.horsham.gov.uk/planning/local-plan/local-plan-regulation-19
https://strategicplanning.horsham.gov.uk/gf2.ti/-/1583938/192184357.1/PDF/-/Horsham%20District%20Local%20Plan%20Regulation%2019.pdf


 
 

 

If you would like to respond to the Horsham District Local Plan 2023 - 2040 Regulation 

19 consultation, visit the consultation page in this link,  click on the blue button marked 

'Respond by filling in the online questionnaire' at the bottom of the page, and follow the 

instructions to complete the questionnaire. 

 

If you would like to comment on several different parts of the HDC Local Plan, you will need 

to submit separate questionaire responses for each. 

 

 

 

https://strategicplanning.horsham.gov.uk/Regulation_19_Local_Plan/consultationHome

